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Thursday 30th. PTA Cake Sale. Please bring donations into the school office from Wednesday.

Friday 31st. Family Friday. 8.40-8.55. The bell will now ring at 8.55am. We ask that once the bell
has sounded that you say goodbye to your child. This will enable the register to be taken and the school
day to start promptly. We appreciate your support with this.

Notices

Year 1 and 2 trip to Milestones. 15% of our families have still not contributed to this trip. To
make it financially viable, please ensure you return your slip and payment to the school office by Monday
morning. School budgets are not able to facilitate short falls in school trips and a decision may have to
be made to cancel this trip. If you are experiencing financial difficulties please make an appointment to
speak to a member of the office team in confidence.

Dates After School Airfield Club will be closed in the Spring and Summer Term:-

. Friday 3™ April. Last day of term, school finishes at 2:30pm.

. Friday 8" May. May bank holiday day.

. Friday 15" May. PTA Disco, club closed due to setting up for the disco.

. Friday 22" May. Inset day, school closed.

. Tuesday 21% July. Last day of term, school finishes at 2:30pm.

The Airfield Club increased in numbers last year, as you may be aware, but we have had some changes
in staff too, therefore we have not been able to further increase numbers at this time. Please bear with us

during this period and we will advise you once we are able to increase numbers and open our registration
system again.

If you are not able to secure a place on your chosen day, it is not possible for children to sit in the school
office until they are able to be collected. You must arrange alternative childcare.

Football training year 4-6 boys and girls Thursday lunchtime. For children participating in foot-
ball squads, please ensure they bring their kit ready for training at lunchtime.

Your next Friday Forecast will be issued on Friday 31st January 2020
Email admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk if you have any questions or queries.




